10/14/19

Dear Tournament Sponsor:

On behalf of the Hurley Boys' and Girls' Basketball teams we would like to thank you for your contribution to our 4th Annual Festival Italiano 3-3 basketball tournament. Without your contribution, this year's tournament wouldn't have been the success that it was.

With the money raised during the tournament we plan to purchase items to continue to improve the program. We plan to continue this tournament in the years ahead and have it grow each year. Enclosed you will find basketball schedules for 2019-2020 season along with 2 tickets for free admission. We hope you can make it out for a game!

Thank you again for your kind and generous support and we hope to see you next year.

Let's go NorthStars!

Mike Swartz
Hurley Boys Varsity Basketball Coach

Jimmy Kivisto
Hurley Girls Varsity Basketball Coach

